
 

Brampton Village Primary School, 
Brampton, Huntingdon, 

Cambs. PE28 4RF 
 

Telephone 01480 375063 
office@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mr Peter Allen 

 

            July 2019 
 
  
Dear applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in working at Brampton Village Primary School. We are a growing school which 
‘continues to be good’ (Ofsted January 2017). 
 
Brampton Village Primary School opened in September 2007 as a result of the amalgamation of Brampton 
Infant and Junior Schools. The school has been an important focus of village life since 1840, when Lady Olivia 
Bernard Sparrow founded a school in Brampton, and we enjoy a very good relationship with the local 
community. The original Victorian building is still an integral part of the school, but the majority of the 
buildings were constructed in the 1960s and 1970s. The school buildings have recently been joined, 
physically, by a new entrance and administration building. A new KS2 block was added in 2015 and we now 
have the capacity for 21 classes as we become three-form entry over the next few years. 
 
There are 470 children on roll, aged 4 – 11 years, and over 70 members of staff. We also have over 30 children 
registered at our Brambles Pre-School. 
 
Brampton Village Primary School is a friendly, welcoming school which has a genuinely high regard for the 
well-being of children and staff. There is a strong team of teachers and teaching assistants whose dedication, 
creativity and effectiveness is highly valued. 
 
Since September 2018 we have been running 18 classes across the school as we create extra capacity as a 
result of the extensive house building in the village. The 1:1 posts are to support three children in the school 
who have Education Health and Care Plans for social and emotional needs. One child needs support at 
lunchtimes and two children require support in the mornings and the afternoons. Please indicate on the 
application form which role you are applying for. 
 
Visits to the school will be welcomed – please contact the school office on office@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 
or 01480 375063. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Peter Allen 
Headteacher      
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